
      Kathleen Johnson, 

For all enquiries regarding weddings, funerals and baptisms please 
contact our Team Vicar:  
Rev James Taylor on 07341 940975 / Email:  revjrtaylor@yahoo.com  
Information for the Sunday Bulletin - please contact Ian Henry Tel: 01925 229626 
email: ian.chenry@gmail.com  
For more information please visit our website www.stpetersnewton.org 

Harvest Festival Sunday 19th October.      
All donations will go to St John’s Food Bank.    

Only non perishable foods,  please make sure they 
are in date. Toiletries are in short supply,           

both men’s and women’s. 

Prayers for the sick:  
names will be read out 

during prayers  in 
church.        

   If you would like your 
name, or the name of a 
relative or friend on the 

list please contact  
either Rev James    or 

Ian


     
Sunday 12th October - 17th Sunday after Trinity           

Today’s Readings: Jeremiah 29 vs 1, 4 - 7 / Gospel - Luke 17 vs11-19 
9.30am:  Parish Communion                                                        

11.00 am Family Service with Parade & Sunday School                                                                                       
Followed by Bring & Share Lunch                                       

4.00pm Deanery Confirmation Service at St John’s                 
****                                                                                                                                                                          

Monday 13th October 5.00pm : Evening Prayer                                                   
Wednesday 15th October 10.00am :  Holy Communion       

1.00pm : Ladies that Lunch at the Verona                                                                                                         
Thursday 16th October 6.30pm: Hand Bell Ringing in the annexe                                                     

******                                                                                         
Sunday 19th October -  18th Sunday after Trinity               

9.30am:  Parish Communion & Harvest Festival                 
Today’s Readings: Genesis 32 vs 22 - 31 / Gospel - Luke 18 vs1-8 

12.00noon: Holy Baptism & 14.00pm  Holy Baptism           
*******                                                                                      

Monday 20th October 5.00pm : Evening Prayer                 
Tuesday 21st October 7.30pm Koinonia Meeting in the annexe                                    

Wednesday 22nd October 10.00am :  Holy Communion                                                                                                          
Thursday 23rd October 6.30pm: Hand Bell Ringing in the annexe                                                                      

Welcome to 

St. Peter’s Church

Newton-le-Willows


Sunday 12th October

‘Glorifying God and 

serving the community 


in the name of 

Jesus Christ’

Prayer for Growth  
God of Mission who alone brings growth to your Church, Send your Holy Spirit to give 

Vision to our planning, Wisdom to our actions, Joy to our worship and 
Power to our witness. Help our church to grow in numbers, in spiritual commitment to 

you and in service to our local community. Through Jesus Christ Our Lord. Amen. 


Prayers for the week 
• Peace between Ukraine and 

Russia 
• Peace in the The Holy Land 
• Fit for Mission in the              

Winwick Deanery 
• Those affected by the Cost of 

Living Crisis 
• The Newton Community 
• The homeless and those in 

need.  
• The new Archbishop of 

Canterbury  the Rt Revd         
Sarah Mullally 

Christmas Fair - 29th November 
Our Christmas is fast approaching and we 
are now looking for donations for various 
stalls: 

The following items are needed: 
• Items for the Christmas Fair Hamper - 

please see the list at the back of church 
for what is needed 

• Toiletries 
• Bottles of drinks both alcoholic and non 

alcoholic (not mini bottles please) 
• New items for the tombola stall - prizes 

for adults and children are needed 
• Cakes - homemade or bought will be 

needed on the day 

Please bring anything you can donate with 
you when you next come to church but 
remember we are not having a bric-a-
brac stall so all items must be new. 

There will also be a small box on the 
refreshment table for donations towards 
the cost of the selection boxes for Santa's 
Grotto if you can spare a few extra coins 

Many Thanks 

Knit and Natter                                                                               
The Knit & Natter Group will 

be starting up again on 
Wednesday  22nd October in 

the annexe. 2 to 4 pm                                                                    
All Welcome 

Please Note there will be no bulletin 
next Sunday 19th October                                            
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